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Dianne Young 

From: Councillor Lindsay Luby <Councillor_Lindsay_Luby@toronto.ca> ------­
Sent: April 10, 2014 4:51 PM 
To: Dianne You ng 
Cc: wayne@dataonthespot.com; hugh@mcipr.com; cdejak@rogers.com; 

sewebster@shoppersdrugmart.ca; Alison Fowles; Councillor Grimes; Councillor Layton; 
Councillor Mammoliti; Councillor Perks 

.subject: Exhibition Plaza BOG - April 11, 2014 

April 10, 2014 

Diane: 

An important issue has arisen at the TRCA and because I am on the Executive there, I am unable to attend the Exhibition 
Board meeting tomorrow (April 11). I would ask for a deferral of the item pertaining to the exclusivity agreement with 
Muzak. In my opinion this is not an urgent item and can wait until the next meeting when more members of the Board 
will be present. 

Regards, 

Gloria 

Gloria Lindsay Luby 
Councillor - Etobicoke Centre - Ward 4 
City of Toronto 
/pp 
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